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Comments: Please do not amend the Thunder Basin Management Document to allow the shooting of Prairie

Dogs (Black-footed Ferrets).  Do not cave in to the demands of the cattle industry.  They have plenty of access to

public lands.  They do not need to decimate the prairie dogs in Thunder Basin.  The long-term health of our last

remaining bits of natural prairie depend on the presence of these animals.  Let's preserve some area where they

can survive.  


